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Georgia Power Company
MTTN: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Senior Vice President-
Nuclear Operations

P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT N05. 50-424/87-35 AND 50-424/87-61

Thank you for your responses of July 23, November 25 and December 21, 1987, to
our Notice of Violation issued on June 23, 1987 and your response of
December 21, 1987, to our Notice of Violation issued on November 19, 1987,
concerning activities conducted at your Vogtle facility. We have evaluated
your responses to the violation and found that they meet the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will ext,mine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: ) . D. Rice, Vice President, Project
Director

# W. Hayes, Vogtle Quality
Assurance Manager

A Bockhold, Jr.ionsGeneral Manager,Nuclear Operat
3.Gucwa, Manager,NuclearSafety

and Licensing
).A. Bailey,ProjectLicensing

Manager
A . W. Churchill, Esq., Shaw,

Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
@ , Kirkland, III Counsel,

Office of the Consumer's Utility

d. CouncilFeig, Georgians Against
Nuclear Energy
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Georgia Power Company 2

bec:tfx Reis, OGC
f. Miller, NRR
M. Sinkule, Ril

DRS Technical Assistant
A C Resident inspector
Document Control Desk
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